TOWN OF CHILMARK, MASSACHUSETTS

401 MIDDLE ROAD
POST OFFICE BOX 119
CHILMARK, MA 02535

508.645.2107
508.645.2110 FAX

TO: Honorable Board of Selectmen

FR: Chilmark Planning Board

RE: Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendments
DT: January 29, 2019

Dear Selectmen:

The Planning Board, at a properly posted meeting on January 28, 2019, voted
unanimously to send the attached previously sent proposed zoning bylaw amendments,
proposing changes to the Swimming Pool and/or Tennis Court section 4.2A, 3., showing an
additional proposed sentence in section e.l. to the Board of Selectmen. Please accept this

version of the zoning bylaw proposal for review by Town Counsel and for inclusion in the
warrant for the Annual Town Meeting on April 22, 2019.

Thank you,

Richard A. Osnoss

Chairperson

The Chilmark Planning Board
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